
‭7th and 8th Grade‬
‭Band‬‭Newsletter‬
‭Mrs. Irwin |‬‭June 2024‬
‭irwine@dansvillecsd.org‬ ‭585 - 335 - 4010   x1133‬

‭—------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------‬

‭7th and 8th Grade Band News‬
‭★‬ ‭What a great marching season the 7th and 8th Grade Band has had! We worked hard in rehearsals on‬

‭proper marching technique and we focused specifically on instrument position and keeping the rows in line‬
‭while marching. I heard many people comment on how strong our band sounded musically; I am so very‬
‭proud of our students and their commitment to our band program!‬

‭★‬ ‭Please be sure your child has returned their Marching Band Polo shirt to Mrs. Irwin by Monday, June 3rd.‬
‭Please do not wash them at home.‬

‭★‬ ‭All school owned instruments need to be returned to Mrs. Irwin by Thursday, June 13th. They will be‬
‭sent to Music & Arts for summer repair and cleaning.‬

‭★‬ ‭We are excited about the upcoming DCSD Music Festival on Monday, June 3rd! The 7th and 8th Grade‬
‭Jazz Band, “Fresh Trash” percussion ensemble, “High Hopes” saxophone ensemble and the “Yakety Sax”‬
‭saxophone ensemble will be performing at this event. Please feel free to contact me with any questions!‬

‭Upcoming Events‬
‭★‬ ‭DCSD Music Festival:‬‭Monday, June 3, 2024‬
‭★‬ ‭Chocolate Fountain Party:‬‭Thursday, June 6, 2024 (5th‬‭Period Band)‬

‭9th Period Activities‬
‭★‬ ‭Mondays‬‭: Make-Up Lessons‬
‭★‬ ‭Tuesdays‬‭: Jazz Band‬
‭★‬ ‭Wednesdays‬‭: DHS Practice Club‬
‭★‬ ‭Thursdays‬‭: Extra Performances Practice‬
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